
Feedback on Child Care Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Child Care Provider's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Dear [Child Care Provider's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to provide feedback on my recent 

experience with your child care services for my child, [Child's Name]. 

Overall, I am very pleased with the care my child received. The environment was [describe the 

environment, e.g., safe, welcoming, etc.], and I appreciated the [mention specific aspects, e.g., 

daily communication, educational activities, etc.]. 

One area I believe could be improved is [mention any constructive feedback or suggestions]. I 

feel that addressing this could enhance the overall experience for both the children and parents. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to providing quality child care. I look forward to 

seeing continued growth and improvement in your program. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


